
UPDATES

UPCOMING DATES
DATE EVENT

Monday 22nd May Inset day

Friday 26th May Last day of term. Usual finish 
time.

Monday 5th June First day back of Term 6

Friday 9th June School Photos

PTA GARDENING DAY
Come and join other parents and help to add beauty to our 
children's school grounds
Date: Saturday 20th May.        Time: 11am- 1pm
Entry through main gates between 11am-11:15am
Tasks: Planting out what you’vebeen growing at home from seeds 
given in April / any other plants you would like to donate and 
sowing wild flower seeds in designated areas.
Please bring tools if you have them as we have a limited supply!
Biscuits provided, please bring own drinks.
Children welcome under parent supervision
We look forward to seeing you,
the weather looks sunny

Family Bulletin 



UPDATES

If you need someone else to pick up your child at the end of the day 
please inform the school office in the morning, preferably by email, 
and before 2:00pm; unless there are exceptional circumstances.

If you wish to add another person as an agreed pick up, please email 
the office with their name and phone number and this information 
will be added to your child's Arbor record. This means that you will not 
need to inform us if this person is picking up as we can check your 
child's records. However, the teachers records of who can pick up your 
child will only be updated once a term so, if this is new information 
you may wish to inform us by email on the day so that the Teacher 
doesn't have to radio to the office for confirmation.

Teachers are not able to accept seeing text messages from you to 
other parents.

Don't forget to inform us if you want someone removed from your 
child's pick-up list.

If your child is attending an external after school club, e.g. Sporting 
Chance / Outdoor Project, please contact them directly

We hope you appreciate that we will always err on the side of caution 
to ensure that your child is picked up safely.

CHANGES TO PICK UP







MENTAL HEALTH WEEK

This week is mental health week. We hope you 
take the time to enjoy this poem about self-care 
and put it into practice.



COMMUNITY INFORMATION



COMMUNITY INFORMATION



Wishing you all a fun weekend, especially Year 2 
who have done great work on their SATs. 
Well done to you all. We really look forward to 
seeing you all for the last week of term next 
week.

From the whole Avanti Gardens Team
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